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EXPLORER POST 1696

Sheriff Explorers Help Secure Thousands on the National Mall
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Washington, D.C.… Sheriff Explorers from Post 1696 alongside Prince George’s County Sheriff’s Deputies and United States Park Police Officers staffed a security checkpoint for the Independence Day Celebration on the National Mall.  Thousands of people visit the National Mall every July 4th for the fireworks display commemorating the country’s Independence Day.

Visitors moved through various checkpoints having their bags searched for prohibited items such as fireworks, weapons and alcohol.  Many visitors expressed their appreciation for the added security and the quick manner in which they passed through.  Sheriff Explorers physically searched hundreds of people utilizing handheld metal detectors.  They also searched hundreds of bags and coolers utilizing swabs that were placed in a device that could detect the presence of explosive materials.  USPP Explorers from Post 1791 added additional security by utilizing swabs that were placed in a device that could detect the presence of alcohol.  
Sheriff Explorers had an opportunity to meet USPP Chief Teresa Chambers who commended them for their service and expressed her appreciation for their support.
               




USPP Chief Teresa Chambers and Explorers from PG Sheriff’s Post 1696
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